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Subject: FW: Our OIA: 2024/16: Point of clarifica:on on Figure 3, found in the MOH Regulatory
Impact Statement, dated 29 August 2022
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From: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
Date: Sunday, 23 June 2024 at 4:29 PM
To:  
Cc: Josie McGuinness <jm@mcguinnessinstitute.org>
Subject: Our OIA: 2024/16: Point of clarification on Figure 3, found in the MOH Regulatory
Impact Statement, dated 29 August 2022

Hi there,
 
Our OIA: 2024/16: Point of  clarification on Figure 3, found in the MOH Regulatory Impact
Statement, dated 29 August 2022
 
We are keen to cite this graph in our upcoming 2nd edition of  COVID-19 Nation Dates. However we
have noticed that the title of  Figure 3 is entirely different from the y-axis label – the title shows
hospitalisation and the axis refers to mortality rate. I think the latter should read hospitalisation, but can
you confirm? Also can you indicate who prepared the figure – was it MOH?
 
The link to the document can be found
here: https://www.health.govt.nz/system/files/documents/information-release/ria-moh-rphm-
aug22.pdf
 
Many thanks, Wendy
 
 
Wendy McGuinness
Chief Executive
 
McGuinness Institute Te Hononga Waka
Level 1A, 15 Allen Street, Wellington 6011 | PO Box 24-222 Wellington 6142
+64 4 499 8888 | www.mcguinnessinstitute.org
 
The McGuinness Institute is a non-partisan think tank working towards a sustainable future, contributing strategic foresight through
evidence-based research and policy analysis.
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